This information is pertinent to members who are enrolled in an Aetna Medicare Advantage plan.
We have received information from several retirees that either themselves or their spouse/partner were unenrolled from the Aetna Medicare Advantage PPO plan and enrolled in a private Medicare Advantage HMO plan, “Aetna Medicare Explorer Value HMO.” These members did not agree to enroll in a private Medicare Advantage plan and in some cases were not even contacted about making a change. 
If you receive a letter from Aetna indicating that you were enrolled in another plan which is not SEHBP retiree coverage, please complete this form and mail or fax it to the address or fax number provided on the form.  Aetna is working with us to streamline the process so that retirees can maintain their SEHBP coverage.

